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The newsletter has and will be published four times each year. The participation of UVRA members in 

contributing content has and will be strongly encouraged –member engagement in community initiatives, 

UVRA member accomplishments, notes of interest in travel, books of interest, insights and views are 

some of the areas of focus.  

 

GREY MATTERS! is now distributed to virtually all UVRA members via the internet and some printed 

copies are distributed to UVic offices. 

 

GREY MATTERS! looks forward to serving our membership in 2019-2020 and look forward to the 

increasing participation of our members in contributing to the content of each issue of GREY MATTERS! 

 

Beginning soon, GREY MATTERS! will be edited by Lou Schmidt and her collaborators – this will 

certainly revitalize our newsletter. 


